
 8TH GRADE STUDENTS

DO NOT MISS OUT
CALLING ALL

LATE REGISTRATION
CLOSES 1/31 

Do you want a unique real-world classroom experience?  
Are you ready for project-based learning with your friends?

There is still time to late register for an
Academy next year!

Click Here to Late Register
Scroll to the late registration section

Now!

Enroll

https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/apply/

